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◄ 
Provider Notice: 
 
To all contracted SUD network providers: 
 
OBH is conducting a staffing and expense survey for all SUD providers participating in 
Louisiana’s Medicaid program and providing covered residential and outpatient SUD services. 
OBH requests that all providers contracted to provide Medicaid SUD services complete the 
provider survey. The collection of this information is part of a larger SUD rate review project by 
the OBH in collaboration with the state’s contract actuarial services vendor, Milliman.  
 
The analysis of the provider survey data and additional stakeholder input will review the 
implementation of the currently adopted ASAM Criteria, 3rd edition and consider the transition 
to ASAM Criteria, 4th edition. The review will include ASAM-suggested changes by level of care 
for levels with significant changes that are pertinent to rate development for potential future 
adoption. 
 
Information collected through this survey will be used to understand the staffing, wage, and 
other provider resource requirements that would be associated with delivering SUD services 
that align with the ASAM Criteria, 4th edition in Louisiana. Please submit one Staffing and 
Expense Survey for each provider tax identification number (TIN) and include information 
associated with all SUD services and levels of care.   
 
To access the survey and training materials, visit the LDH/OBH website here and go to the 
Provider Survey section. The survey is available for download on the website, along with 
several instructional and training materials to assist in completing the survey. The website has 
a Q&A tracking document that will be updates as providers submit additional questions. Please 
refer to these materials to assist in completing the survey. 
 
LDH is requesting your full participation in this important endeavor and appreciates your time 
and support. If you have any questions about the process or the survey tool, after reviewing the 
available training materials on the LDH website, please send them to 
LA.IRM.Feedback@milliman.com.  
 
Please return the completed survey to LA.IRM.Feedback@milliman.com by July 15, 2024. 

This communication is posted on the Magellan of Louisiana website. 
2024 | Magellan of Louisiana 
 
Thank you for all you do in supporting the members of CSoC. 
 
Magellan of Louisiana  
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